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CB3 6EA 
 
30 May 2006 
 
Dear Mr Tucker 
Re: Relevant Authorities (Standards Committee) (etc) Regulations 2002 - Regulation 3 
 
Croxton Parish Council would like to formally apply for a dispensation to enable the Mr A 
Lintott, Mr S Ingram and Mrs N Spenser who all live in High Street to remain in meetings 
and vote on matters relating to High Street. 
 
According to your recent email these members would be prohibited from participating in the 
business of the authority on anything relating to High Street by virtue that they live in the 
same road. The Parish Council understand that in such cases where over 50% of the Council 
is affected a dispensation may be considered by the Standards Committee. The size of Caxton 
Parish Council is five members. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Gail Stoehr 
Clerk 
 


